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Writing Workshop in the Elementary Classroom Feb 22 2022 The book
takes the reader through the stages of the writing process in the
first part, explaining what students are doing and thinking in each
stage. In the second part, the authors explain how to manage students,
materials, mini lessons, grading and other aspects that help writing
workshop classrooms run smoothly.
A Community of Writers: A Workshop Course in Writing Mar 26 2022 This
groundbreaking rhetoric/reader is known for its practical, workshop
approach. Addressing students as writers, A COMMUNITY OF WRITERS
features numerous writing activities and assignments that challenge
students to develop their skills by writing often, by exploring their

writing processes, and by sharing their writing with others. The third
edition features a new design and incorporates expanded treatment of
argumentation and research, in-depth coverage of the Internet
(including a mini-workshop on composing a web page) and computer-based
writing, coverage of visual literacy, more material on drafting, and a
variety of new student and professional essays.
Writing Fiction Aug 07 2020 Language, literature and biography.
The Digital Writing Workshop Sep 19 2021 Where others have talked
about new technologies and how they change writing, Troy Hicks shows
how to use new technologies to enhance writing instruction. Chapters
are organized around the familiar principles of the writing workshop:
student choice, active revision, craft, publication beyond the
classroom, and assessment of product and process. You'll learn to
expand and improve your teaching by smartly incorporating new
technologies like wikis, blogs, and other forms of multimedia.
Throughout, you'll find reference to resources readily available to
you and your class online.
Whole Novels for the Whole Class Oct 01 2022 Work with students at
all levels to help them read novels Whole Novels is a practical, fieldtested guide toimplementing a student-centered literature program that
promotescritical thinking and literary understanding through the study
ofnovels with middle school students. Rather than using novels
simplyto teach basic literacy skills and comprehension
strategies,Whole Novels approaches literature as art. The book is
fullyaligned with the Common Core ELA Standards and offers tips
forimplementing whole novels in various contexts, includingsuggestions
for teachers interested in trying out small steps intheir classrooms
first. Includes a powerful method for teaching literature, writing,and
critical thinking to middle school students Shows how to use the Whole
Novels approach in conjunction withother programs Includes video clips
of the author using the techniques in herown classroom This resource
will help teachers work with students of varyingabilities in reading
whole novels.
Rethinking Teaching in Higher Education Nov 29 2019 This book is
intended for faculty and faculty developers, as well as for deans,
chairs, and directors responsible for promoting teaching and learning
in higher education. Intentionally non-technical, it engages readers
reflectively with a process for developing teaching and details the
planning necessary to apply this process to teaching within
disciplines. The book centers on McGill University's week-long Course
Design and Teaching Workshop that the contributors have offered
together for more than ten years. It follows the five day format of
the workshop - covering the analysis of course content, conceptions of
learning, the selection of appropriate teaching strategies, the
evaluation of student learning, and evaluation of teaching - in a way
that reflects the spontaneity of the debates it has engendered and the

workshop's evolutionary changes. The structure shows faculty members
conceptualizing new courses or re-examining their teaching of existing
courses, and translating the insights gained from the workshop to
specific disciplinary content and learning outcomes. In addition four
previous participants of the workshop write about its influence on
their personal thinking about the practice of teaching. The final two
chapters describe the structure and evolving role of McGill's Centre
for University Teaching and Learning. The authors describe its
objectives in fostering an evidence-based teaching culture and
providing a practical support structure with limited resources. They
highlight achievements in disseminating teaching expertise across
their campus, and their vision for the future role of faculty
development. This book provides faculty developers and administrators
with valuable non-prescriptive models and challenging ideas that
promote faculty development in general and university teaching in
particular. It engages faculty members in the process of course design
in a way that is learning centered and can lead to deep student
learning.
Engaging Learners through Zoom Mar 14 2021 Keep your virtual students
focused and meaningfully engaged with this invaluable teaching
resource Engaging Learners through Zoom delivers numerous practical
strategies and helpful advice on how to engage students virtually.
Many of the tools are also applicable in face-to-face and hybrid
environments. Backed by cognitive neuroscience research, this book is
a collection of dozens of active, synchronous online learning
structures that can be used in any discipline, perfect for K-12
through higher education. This book provides teachers, college
educators, administrators, and trainers the antidote to Zoom fatigue!
Transform Zoom (or any video-conferencing platform) into an ideal
environment for students to focus more fully, learn more effectively
and have more fun! Dr. Brennan, accomplished author, professor and
distance education expert, improves learner performance and addresses
equity in education with: Over 150 active learning strategy examples
with step-by-step directions Ideas for including diverse content
across 83 different disciplines Multiple examples for 26 of the most
commonly taught courses Engaging Learners through Zoom belongs in the
collection of every educator who wants to motivate and inspire their
students to excel in a virtual learning environment.
That Workshop Book Nov 02 2022 Shows a new generation of teachers how
the systems, structures, routines, and rituals that support successful
workshops combine with thinking, planning, and conferring to drive
students' growth, inform assessment and instruction, and increase
teachers' professional satisfaction. And it shows those already using
the workshop how to increase its instructional power by seeing its big
ideas and its component parts in fresh, dynamic ways.
Writing the Other May 04 2020 Many writers avoid creating characters

of different ethnic backgrounds than their own out of fear that they
might get it wrong. To address this fear, Nisi Shawl and Cynthia Ward
collaborated to develop a workshop that addresses these problems with
the aim of both increasing writers skill and sensitivity in portraying
difference in their fiction as well as allaying their anxieties about
getting it wrong. Writing the Other: A Practical Approach is the
manual that grew out of their workshop. It discusses basic aspects of
characterization and offers elementary techniques, practical
exercises, and examples for helping writers create richer and more
accurate characters with differences.
Math Workshop, Grade 3 Mar 02 2020 Math Workshop for third grade
provides complete small-group math instruction for these important
topics: -multiplication -division -fractions -area -quadrilaterals
Simple and easy-to-use, this teacher resource for third grade math
teachers complements any curriculum. Like reading and writing
workshops, math workshop is an instructional model that combines wholegroup lessons with leveled guided math groups and independent
practice. It allows teachers to give students direct, leveled
instruction while providing opportunities for practice and skill
review. Math Workshop for third grade simplifies the workshop method
with a comprehensive introduction and over 25 step-by-step lessons.
This teacher resource for third grade math also includes these helpful
features: -comprehensive lesson plans -leveled practice pages -handson activities for every lesson The Math Workshop series for
kindergarten through fifth grades gives teachers everything they need
to implement the math workshop method. Each book contains 28 complete
lessons, a thorough introduction, and reproducible game templates.
Each lesson begins with an essential question, a warm-up activity, and
a whole-group lesson. It is followed by three leveled small-group
lessons and a short assessment. Lessons are rounded out with a
practice worksheet for each small group and an activity to practice
the skill. Teachers are also provided with math talk questions and a
math journal prompt to extend learning. The Math Workshop series gives
teachers the flexible tools needed to begin small-group math
instruction.
Choice and Agency in the Writing Workshop Aug 26 2019 Step into a
classroom and “listen in” on the writing initiatives and motivations
of students who are given significant choice and agency in the
development of their writing. Discover why upper elementary children
need ways to become literate as kids, not merely as prototypes of
adults or teenagers. Filled with rich portraits of in-class writing
interactions and challenges, this book highlights various themes that
help teachers become better observers and more responsive to the
complexity of writing in children’s lives. Key themes include drawing
and popular media in children’s learning, the challenges of listening
to students during conferences, the intersections of writing and

relationships, the roles of sharing and publishing writing, and the
importance of shaping a writing curriculum through dialogue. “Fred
Hamel not only offers us readers insight into the text-mediated dramas
of children’s lives, he allows us into the sort of pedagogical
reflections that keep us all in the flow of becoming.” —From the
Foreword by Anne Haas Dyson, University of Illinois “This timely book
is about the experimentation, flexibility, vulnerabilities, and risks
of educators when they don’t assume to always know what is best for
writers. Through classroom examples, Hamel helps us to see the complex
and entangled identities of teachers and students. This book asks us
all to consider putting less emphasis on expected writing endpoints
and think more about the social processes and relationships of
literacies coming to be.” —Candace R. Kuby, University of Missouri and
author of Go Be a Writer! Expanding the Curricular Boundaries of
Literacy Learning with Children
The Active Workshop Jan 30 2020 Educators seeking ways to update
their presentation skills will find the keys to enriching their
workshops with movement, laughter, and learning that lasts.
Writing Workshop in Middle School Jun 24 2019 Offers information on
teaching writing workshops to middle school students, including
planning assignments that balance structure and choice, designing
grading rubrics, and encouraging revision.
On Course Jan 24 2022
The Writing-Rich High School Classroom Sep 27 2019 This unique
resource gives teachers everything they need to set up and manage a
successful writing workshop in a high school classroom. By creating a
classroom centered on writing, the workshop approach helps students
develop skills and strategies for mastering numerous writing tasks and
genres. After introducing the workshop's fundamental principles and
methods, the book explains how to guide students through the entire
writing process, from planning and drafting to revising, giving and
receiving feedback, editing, and publishing their work. Guidelines for
valid, reliable assessment and evaluation of student work are
included. Enhancing the book's utility are numerous tables, figures,
and "How's it done?" boxes that offer classroom-tested tools and tips.
Craft Class Dec 23 2021 With the rise of the workshop in American
culture, Kempf shows, manual and mental labor have been welded
together like steel plates. What fissures does that weld seal shut?
And on whose behalf does the poet punch in?
Welcome to Writing Workshop Nov 21 2021 Stacey Shubitz and Lynne
Dorfman warmly welcome you to experience writing workshop for the
first time or in a new light with Welcome to Writing Workshop. Through
strategic routines, tips, resources, and short focused video clips,
teachers can create the sights and sounds of a thriving writing
workshop where: * both students and teachers are working authors *
students spend most of their time writing--not just learning about it

* student choice is encouraged to help create engaged writers, not
compliant ones * students are part of the formative assessment process
* students will look forward to writing time--not dread it. From
explanations of writing process and writing traits to small-group
strategy lessons and minilessons, this book will provide the know-how
to feel confident and comfortable in the teaching of writers.
Conferring Oct 21 2021 In his workshops with teachers over the years,
Patrick Allen has encountered a long list of "counterfeit beliefs"
about the process of conferring with students, including such comments
as: "I don't have time. I don't know what questions to ask, It's too
hard, I don't know what to write in my notes, I don't even take notes,
I don't know how to go deep. . ." In Conferring: The Keystone of
Reader's Workshop, Allen argues that the benefits of conferring are
well-worth the effort of learning to do it well. And then he sets out
to show teachers how to overcome all of their perceived obstacles, and
make the somewhat intangible aspect of conferring tangible. Just as
the keystone--a symmetrical, wedge-shaped stone at the center of an
arch--forms the foundation of a structure, conferring lays the
groundwork for effective reading instruction. Allen defines the word
confer as a verb "meaning to consult together, compare opinions, or
carry on a conversation." Conferences with students are purposeful
conversations that scaffold reading comprehension strategies that
guide the reader's progress, and ultimately, through the gradual
release of responsibility, create independent readers. Allen begins by
explaining what conferring is and what it's not, and then unpacks the
essential components of the process: intimacy (the social context of
conferring); rigor (the cognitive context); and inquiry (the
analytical context). He explores the guiding principles of
conferring--including goal setting, instruction points, listening,
rapport, challenges, and teacher learning--and provides questions that
lead teachers through the reader's conference from start to finish.
Reading Workshop Survival Kit Jul 18 2021 Reading workshop survival
kit is divided into two major parts. Part I describes the organization
of a reading workshop and offers classroom management strategies. Part
II contains 100 mini-lessons, reproducible worksheets, and suggested
activities.
Launching the Writing Workshop Jul 26 2019 Classroom teacher,
Leograndis uses full-color photographs with clear descriptions to show
you how you can transform your classroom into a well-organized
workshop that supports writing growth. You'll find unique and highly
practical ideas for setting up and maintaining record systems and
organizing supplies, to teaching workshop routines, building
community, and establishing a productive learning environment. This
rich resource includes dozens of classroom-tested management and
instructional charts and strategic lessons that build day-by-day and
week-to-week, as well as lists of mentor texts and read alouds for

launching a writing workshop. Great ideas for homework, too. For use
with Grades 1-6.
Does the Writing Workshop Still Work? Nov 09 2020 This book explores
the effectiveness of the workshop in the Creative Writing classroom,
and looks beyond the question of whether or not the workshop works to
address the issue of what an altered pedagogical model might look
like. In visualising what else is possible in the workshop space, the
sixteen chapters collected in ‘Does the Writing Workshop Still Work?’
cover a range of theoretical and pedagogical topics and explore the
inner workings and conflicts of the workshop model. The needs of a
growing and diverse student population are central to the chapter
authors’ consideration of non-normative pedagogies. The book is a mustread for all teachers of Creative Writing, as well as for researchers
in Creative Writing Studies.
Guided Math AMPED Jun 04 2020 In today's classrooms, the
instructional needs and developmental levels of our students are
highly varied, and the conventional math whole-group model has its
downsides. In contrast to the rigid, one-size-ts-all approach of
conventional whole-group instruction, guided math allows us to
structure our math block to support student learning in risk-free,
small-group instruction. Guided math goes beyond just reorganizing
your math block; it also gives you an opportunity to approach math
instruction with a renewed sense of perspective and purpose. Drawing
on two decades of experience, Reagan Tunstall oers step-by-step best
practices to help educators revolutionize their math blocks with a
student-centered approach. Whether you're a new teacher who's curious
about guided math or a veteran educator looking to hone your
methodology, Guided Math AMPED will transform your math block into an
exciting and engaging encounter that encourages your students to see
themselves as genuine mathematicians. "Most educators have come to
realize that the magic happens at the teacher table or during smallgroup instruction. If that's the case, Guided Math AMPED is the spell
book." -JENNIFER SALYARDS, M.Ed., principal, Chamberlin Elementary,
Stephenville ISD "Guided Math AMPED provides educators with a
practical framework for enhancing math instruction in a way that
provides research-based practices, differentiated instruction, and
fun, all while strengthening relationships with students and
developing math mindsets. No matter your experience or tenure in
education, Guided Math AMPED will give you tips and tricks to
implement in your classroom." -MATT BERES, district administrator,
Wooster, OH "Guided math is one of the best things you can implement
in your classroom, and Reagan Tunstall is the best to learn from,
thanks to her perfect framework and step-by-step instructions. She has
thought through every potential roadblock and offers concise solutions
because she's experienced it all in her own classroom." -HALEE
SIKORSKI, educator, A Latte Learning "Don't you dare let another

teacher borrow this book . . . you may never get it back! From the rst
page to the end, this book is lled with practical ideas and guidelines
guaranteed to take your guided math block to the next level." -LORI
MCDONALD, M.Ed., retired educator
Zero Drop Outs Oct 28 2019 Discover the easiest way to attract and
retain new students in your Tai Chi and Qigong classes, workshops, and
programs ... Note: This book comes with online bonuses, including the
new video, "Amazingly 'Attractive' Ads for Tai Chi and Qigong."
Attention: Tai Chi and Qigong Masters and Instructors... Fill your
classes, workshops, and programs with dedicated, enthusiastic
students, cut your drop-out rate to zero, and attract new students
like a magnet - with this 5-step secret strategy from a Hall-of-Fame
master. This is the easiest way to attract the right students to your
classes and workshops and: BOOST your teaching confidence ... EARN
expert authority and respect ... BUILD student rapport ... CREATE a
"Qi masters" lifestyle ... FEEL LIKE an instructor, not an imposter
... Never worry about competition or failed student expectations
again. Use the "Zero Drop Outs" strategy to fill your classes and keep
them full. Most Tai Chi and Qigong classes have high dropout rates for
first-time students. Typically, 40% to 80% of beginning qi students
quit during their first three months. What causes so many students to
sign up with enthusiasm, only to quit during the first few weeks or
months? What can we do as teachers to keep new students motivated and
engaged right from the start, and to keep them coming back for more,
class after class? In "Zero Drop Outs," a Three-Time U.S. Martial Arts
Hall-of-Fame Master reveals a secret Five Step Strategy you can use to
attract new students to your Tai Chi and Qigong classes, workshops,
and programs. Whether you are a local teacher of in-person classes, a
national or international workshop instructor, or even a "remote
learning" instructor who teaches by books, videos, and online
courses... ... You'll want to arm yourself with this amazing "zero
drop outs" strategy to find new Tai Chi and Qigong students and keep
them coming back for more. Never worry about competition or failed
student expectations again with Zero Drop Outs: The Qi Masters Guide
to Finding and Keeping Students in Tai Chi and Qigong
The Virginia Woolf Writers' Workshop Apr 14 2021 In this brilliantly
imagined book, author Danell Jones mines the diaries, essays,
correspondence, and fiction of a literary legend to create an
unforgettable master class in the art of writing. Using Virginia
Woolf’s own words, this inspiring, instructive, and entertaining guide
will delight fans, students, and teachers alike—and at last give Woolf
a classroom of her own. Imagine what it might be like if Virginia
Woolf were teaching a writers’ workshop. What would she say? What
elements of her own experience would writers today find valuable? Now
one need only to look within these pages to find out. For here,
perched at the podium of a classroom, Woolf shares her wisdom on a

range of matters, including: The value of experimentation How to use a
journal for inspiration The importance of reading, walking, and
practicing Methods for learning from great writers Also included are
“writing sparks”—exercises for writers of all levels—inspired by
Woolf’s best-known works, plus the original sources of all of Woolf’s
quotes for deeper exploration. Let Woolf’s utterly unique vision guide
you to your own distinct voice at the same time that you deepen your
appreciation and knowledge of her as a revolutionary writer and
thinker. This practical reference motivates and inspires readers to
embrace their personal vision through the spirit of one of the
foremost literary talents of the twentieth century.
The Geometry of Hand-Sewing Apr 02 2020 As makers, we tend to learn
different stitches over time without thinking much about how they
relate to one another. But when Natalie Chanin and her Alabama Chanin
and The School of Making teams began to look at needlework closely,
they realized all stitches are based on geometric grid systems—and by
using grids as guides, they could make learning stitches, even
seemingly elaborate ones, as easy as child’s play. In The Geometry of
Hand-Sewing Chanin presents their breakthrough method, featuring
illustrated instructions (for both right- and left-handed stitchers)
for more than 100 stitches—from the most basic straight and chain to
the more fanciful feather and herringbone; photos of both right and
wrong sides; and guidelines for modifying stitches to increase one’s
repertoire further. To simplify learning, the book also offers
downloads for two stitching cards with the grids on which every stitch
in the book is based. These printable cards can be used as stencils
for transferring grids to fabric.
Let's Make Letters! Jun 28 2022 Let's Make Letters! is a playful and
informative workbook that encourages play, creativity, and even making
misaktes along the way. The book features instructional, speculative,
and approachable exercises in an effort to build reader's skills,
curiosity, and confidence. Creation of handmade letters by providing
readers with more than fifty exercises to create their own unique
letterforms. Let's Make Letters! includes exercises that range from
simple lettering basics to the expressive and experimental - with
imaginative prompts and tips to go beyond the margins of the book.
Fail! Make ugly letters! Have fun! Designers, artists, scribblers,
teachers, and students are encouraged to take up new and familiar
tools to draw, depict, and distort letters in original and inventive
ways. It's up to the letterer - pen in hand - to complete the book. By
enabling letterers to draw, paint, tape, cut, and glue directly into
its pages, Let's Make Letters! will fill a void in hand-lettering
publications.
Making Math Workshop Work Feb 10 2021 Are you looking to find a way
to reach all of your students every day? Teacher and education
blogger, Alex O'Connor, shares his practical, classroom-tested

strategies to implement math workshop in the classroom. This book
includes everything you need to get math workshop started in your
classroom.
The Research Workshop Jul 06 2020 Strategies to develop and support
student research in the classroom.
Teaching Writing Jul 30 2022 Grade level: 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, p, e, i, t.
A Teacher's Guide to Writing Workshop Essentials Jan 12 2021 "A book
that brings teachers back to the basics, if you will, of the Writing
Workshop model - the foundational principles that Don Graves and his
team of researchers realized that children need in order to write and
to get better at writing: Time, Choice, and Response. Each part of the
book will explore one of these principles, including what it means,
why it is essential, and how to achieve it in the simplest ways
possible"-Author Sep 07 2020 So begins the story of Helen Lester, author of
Tacky the Penguin and many other popular books for children. By
sharing her struggles as a child and later as a successful author, she
demonstrates that hurdles are part of the process. She even gives
writing tips, such as keeping a "fizzle box." Helen Lester uses her
unique ability to laugh at her mistakes to create both a guide for
young writers and an amusing personal story of the disappointments and
triumphs of a writer's life.
The Workshop Book May 28 2022 "This may be the first and only (book)
to take a hard look at the layout of the woodworker's
workshop".--"Booklist". 301color photos. 70 drawings.
When Writers Drive the Workshop Dec 11 2020 In this practical,
engaging book, former elementary school teacher and university
professor Brian Kissel asks teachers to go back to the roots of
writing workshop. What happens when students, not planned teaching
points, lead writing conferences? What happens when students, not
tests, determine what they learned through reflection and selfevaluation? Writing instruction has shifted in recent years to more
accountability, taking the focus away from the writer. This book
explores what happens when empowered writers direct the writing
workshop. Through stories from real classrooms, Brian reveals that no
matter where children come from, they all have the powerful, shared
need to be heard. And when children choose their writing topics, their
lives unfold onto the page and teachers are educated by the young
voices and bold choices of these writers. Written in an engaging,
teacher-to-teacher style, this book focuses on four key components of
writing workshop, with an eye on what happens when teachers step back
and allow students to drive the instruction: Conferring sessions where
students lead and teachers listen Author's Chair where students set
the agenda and ask for feedback Reflection time and structures for
students to set goals and expectations for themselves Mini-lessons
that allow for detours based on students' needs, not teacher or

curricular goals Each of the chapters includes practical ideas, a
section of Guiding Beliefs, a list of Frequently Asked Questions, and
some Digital Diversions to help teachers see the digital possibilities
in their classrooms.
Look, I Can Talk! May 16 2021 Step-by-step, Blaine Ray shows you how
to tell a story with physical actions.Next, your students tell the
story to each other in their own words using the target language. They
then act it out, write it and read it. Each Student Book for Level 1
comes in your choice of English, Spanish, French or German and has 12
main stories 24 additional action-packed picture stories Many options
for retelling each story Reading and writing exercises galore. Blaine
personally guarantees that each of your students will eagerly tell
stories in the target language by using the Student Book."
Using the Workshop Approach in the High School English Classroom Aug
31 2022 Do you find that preparing for standardized tests interferes
with teaching advanced thinking, reading, and writing skills in a
meaningful way? Do you want to balance test preparation with more
creative activities? Success in school and beyond depends on one’s
ability to read fluently, write coherently, and think critically. This
handbook uses the workshop model for exponentially increasing
adolescents’ abilities in these three key areas. This practical guide
addresses the daily running and practice of a workshop-based
classroom, using research and the author’s own experiences to
illustrate how to establish a workshop that: Fosters lasting learning
while reinforcing the skills needed for standardized tests Teaches
audience and purpose as a vehicle to style and structure Provides a
supportive and lively environment in which students are comfortable
enough to take risks and share original ideas Try Urbanski’s approach
to teaching literacy analysis and mentoring student writers, and
discover just how rewarding the workshop experience can be!
Above and Beyond the Writing Workshop Jun 16 2021 "This book seeks to
reinvigorate the teaching of writing by harkening back to the original
principles of the writing workshop, offering teachers a meaningful way
to teach children how to write with enthusiasm and expertise. The
author argues that we must focus again on genuine curiosity,
individual choice, big blocks of time, quality conversations, and
powerful children's literature"-There's Room for Me Here Dec 31 2019 Uses anecdotes and examples of
student writing to recount the experiences of two teachers in creating
special workshops for middle school students who had poor reading
skills, and provides guidance for starting a literacy program.
Rocket Writes a Story Aug 19 2021 The #1 New York Times Bestseller
This irresistible sequel to the New York Times bestselling How Rocket
Learned to Read is "a perfect choice to inspire new readers and
writers," according to a starred review from Kirkus Reviews. Rocket
loves books and he wants to make his own, but he can't think of a

story. Encouraged by the little yellow bird to look closely at the
world around him for inspiration, Rocket sets out on a journey. Along
the way he discovers small details that he has never noticed before, a
timid baby owl who becomes his friend, and an idea for a story.
Declared a best children's book of the year by Amazon, Barnes & Noble,
School Library Journal, and Publishers Weekly, this book is sure to
appeal to kids, parents, teachers, and librarians.
Keeping the Wonder Apr 26 2022 Embarking on your first solo road
trip. Receiving a special surprise that arrives out of the blue.
Finding a sudden flash of inspiration that sets you on a wondrous new
path. When we think about the moments that stand out in our memory,
it's clear that our minds hold onto the unusual or unexpected. By
tapping into students' innate curiosity, you can design memorable,
meaningful learning experiences that captivate their interest and
ignite their imaginations. Structured around four key elements that
fuel engagement-surprise, curiosity, freedom, and inspiration-Keeping
the Wonder offers practical strategies and abundant inspiration for
K-12 educators to create lessons that are fun and compelling.
Combining enchanting anecdotes, real-world experience, and a wealth of
research, the authors share their collective expertise as educators
and founders of the innovative Keeping the Wonder workshop. In this
dynamic handbook, Jenna, Ashley, Abby, and Staci offer a fresh
approach to learning through the lens of wonder. By providing creative
ideas for switching up standard lesson plans in ways both subtle and
profound, they show us how to recapture our fascination with the world
by employing all of our senses, and enhance engagement and critical
thinking for students and teachers alike. Endorsements Before reading
Keeping the Wonder, I saw my social studies classroom for what it was:
brick walls, desks, and a few colorful posters. Today, I see magic
seeping through the cracks of every space. Keeping the Wonder
reignited my passion for student engagement and learning with every
turn of the page. -Dr. Jacob Bauer Zebley, high school social studies
teacher and 2015 Cecil County Teacher of the Year From personal
stories, practical advice, and research-based strategies, Keeping the
Wonder is a book you will reach for time and again. After reading,
you'll start looking not just at your own classroom and curriculum
through the lens of wonder, but the world around you. A must read for
any teacher who is looking to bring that sense of curiosity and love
of learning back into their classroom. -Caitlin Mitchell and Jessica
Cannata, cofounders of EB Academics and bestselling authors of The
Empowered ELA Teacher
Writer's Workshop in a Book Oct 09 2020 An anthology of essays and
tutorials brings together the wisdom, insights, advice, and
inspiration from the Squaw Valley Community of Writers workshops,
seminars, and lectures, featuring contributions by Mark Childress,
Diane Johnson, Anne Lamott, Michael Chabon, Robert Stone, Amy Tan, and

other notable authors. Original.
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